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Onondaga County Health Department WIC Program Newsletter Summer 2018

Onondaga County WIC
s swﬂchmg to eWIC!

- Starting October 9, 2018, participants
will begin to receive an electronic
benefits transfer card (eWI() to

e purchase WIC foods

To prepare for the new electronic WIC system, all WIC offices
will be closed October 1st - October 8th!

Appointments will resume October 9, 2018.
Please allow more time for fall appointments.

For your 1st WIC appointment
October through December

—> Primary card holder (self) MUST be present. A proxy cannot be
issued an eWIC card.

—> Bring WICID or photo ID
—> Bring any unused checks
— Keep your appointment!!

*It is VERY important to keep your Fall appointment. Help us to have a smooth transition to the electronic benefits transfer card.



WIC Tribune Summer 2018

Will your home be

lead-free
when your
baby starts

Cra

Call today to request a FREE lead inspection!

e “‘""‘J:-:"-J_ Lead Ptg::z:dr;,gg Zggt‘:z%rogmm 3 1 504350327 1

Buy fresh fruits and
vegetables with your WIC

Farmer’s Market Checks! WIC Clinic and Office
will be closed :

{ ‘ |
Dld 3011 M? Wednesday, July 4, 2018
e There are several farmer’s markets in e Epeme e Dy ek
Onondaga County. Monday, September 3, 2018
Labor Day Holid
e Look for the “We Accept Farmer’s I BRIy
Market Checks” sign. If you don’t see
one, always ask the farmer if they G Call WICif you
accept the WIC Farmer’s Market e cannot make your
R o — WIC appointment
C h ec ks f kafS from moms faceboo k.coam/ o
prmoms, OnondagaWIC
e You can use all 5 checks at the same p'cr‘ga;z‘j;:a{’j’,'.ﬁfd ’ Please call our office
time. WiCfoods and more at 315.435.3304 if
your phone number
e Anyone can shop and use the checks or address changes
for you.
e Checks can be used anytime between For every WIC
appointment you must
June 1st to November 30th. have your WIC ID or photo
You would be surprised how much
you can get for $20.00!

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its Agencies, offices, and employees, :
USDA programs are prohibited from discriminating based on race, color, national origin, sex, disability, a risal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity in any progra

nstitutions participating in or administering
activity conducted or funded by USDA.

Persons with disabilitics who require alternative means of communication for program information (c.g. Braille, large print, audiotape, American Sign Language, etc.), should contact the Agency (State or local) where they applied
for benefits. Individuals who are deaf, hard of hearing or have speech disabilities may contact USDA through the Federal Relay Service at (800) 877-8339. Additionally, program information may be made available in languages health
other than Englis!

Health Department

- facebook.

To file a pro
letter addressed to US|
Department of Agriculture Office of the Assist
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (202)

com| M,IL, the USDA Program D iscri
of in

nation Complaint Form, (AD-3027) found online at: http://www.ascr.usda.gov/complaint_filing_cust.htm, and at any USDA office, or write a
" copy of the complaint form, call (866 632-9992. Submit your completed form or lettr to USDA by: (1) mai: U,

For other complaints contact: (1) mail: WIC Program Director, NYSDOH, Riverview Center Room 650, 150 Broadway, Albany, NY 12204; or (2) phone: The Growing up Healthy Hotline at 1-800-522-5006; or (3)
email: NYSWIC@HEALTHNY.GOV

Strong


http://www.ocio.usda.gov/sites/default/files/docs/2012/Complain_combined_6_8_12.pdf
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